
December 9, 2022
Hello Woodlands Families,

Family Facilities Survey

Yesterday all families received a survey from the executive director and board president asking that you
complete a survey that asked you to share your thoughts about facility needs at our campuses. The Board and
administration have been looking at our facilities at both campuses and see that there are needs in both
places. Some of the needs we have identified is the space for all families to come together to watch student
performances. We have also seen a need for more space to accommodate our “wheel” course offerings. We
would like to hear from families what they see some of the facility needs to be. Thanks to the families that had
already completed the survey. Here are some of the ideas that have been shared:

● outdoor/garden/green space/fields for play
● Science labs
● Bigger lockers
● Upgraded/more bathrooms
● Air conditioning in rooms
● More common areas
● Small group space

Please complete the survey here today. The Woodlands Board of Trustees will be reviewing the feedback from
parents to determine next steps for our facilities. Please consider classrooms, labs or other academic rooms,
common areas, office space, specials as well as outdoor space. Your thoughts matter! Fill out the survey
today!

Volunteers Needed

The Woodlands spirit wear has arrived! We need your help! We are looking for volunteers to help sort and pack
spirit wear to get out to families. If you have time during the day from Dec. 13th through Dec. 16th, please
contact Ms. Gazzana at 414-475-1600 or rosalie.gazzana@woodlands-school.org. She will reach out to you to
schedule you as a volunteer. Thanks!

Thanks for being a part of the Woodlands School community!

Vickie Brown-Gurley Amy Fare
Executive Director Principal, State Street Campus

vickie.brown-gurley@woodlands-school.org amy.fare@woodlands-school.org

Liz Kayzar
Principal, Bluemound Campus

elizabeth.kayzar@woodlands-school.org
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